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I Oppose this bill. It threatens both the Oregon Constitution and the US Constitution. 

A militia is outside of the government by design. The National Guard is under the  

controll of the Governor of Oregon.  

A militia is necessary to keep local and State government in check. It is  

a retain balance of power.  

Any effort to change this is exactly tyranny.  


